RECOMMENDATION LETTER      2020/09/21

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Global Hand Family,
 
We (the mighty Deborah’s Chapter Western Australia) are writing this letter to highly recommend partnerships with Barnabas Legacy Children’s Dream Foundation (together with Katunda Pentecostal Assemblies of God Deborah in Women Collective – Jinja Uganda. 
We’ve known each OTHER for almost two full years and throughout our three years of working with this organization, we have been impressed with their unwavering commitment to their community (in Katunda Village) and the quality of their programs.
 
For now a year, we have had great opportunity to collaborate with this organization for 3 different 8-month small community improvement projects reaching out to the older mamas, single mothers, the widowed and mainly the under-privileged children. During that time, we provided $2100 for support to supplying blankets, soap and sugar to over 50 persons and offering simple to pupils from low-income families. We also held several parenting workshops and children education Campaigns.
 
This organization has been a joy to work with and is having a positive impact in our community. Their staff and board is organized, passionate, faithful and dedicated to helping others.
 
Please reach out should you have any additional questions regarding this organization. You can reach us at ssancuganda@gmail.com or +61488077034 or  www.barnabaslegacy.org
 
Best regards,
 Mc,
144, kununurra, Western Australia 6743
Child Protection Advocate BLCDF
